SG Discusses ACS Participation at Fitven 2021

Secretary General Rodolfo Sabonge met with Vice President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela
Delcy Rodriguez and discussed cooperation and solidarity and Venezuela’s continued contribution
and participation as part of the Association of Caribbean States. On official mission, SG Sabonge
also met with Minister of Foreign Affairs Félix Plasencia, Vice Minister Raul Licausi, and Minister of
Tourism Ali Padron. Among the topics discussed was the participation of the ACS in the
International Tourism Fair of Venezuela (Fitven), which is set to take place from December 14 - 16.



